
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
SSORC 2020-11-25-1 

 
Competitor Packs 

 
Competitor packs will not be provided for the Sydney Short Ocean Racing 

Championships this year.  The Notice of Race and Sailing Instructions are available 

from the Race Documents section of the event website….. 

https://www.ssorc.mhyc.com.au/news/30-race-documents.html  

This amends Notice of Race 7.1.   
 
David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

25 November, 2020 at 1600hrs 

https://www.ssorc.mhyc.com.au/news/30-race-documents.html

